
  
 

 

 

Spa Camberwell, Southampton Way, SE5 7EW 
A special school for pupils with autism 

 

10th September 2021 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

Welcome back to all of you who were with us last year. And a very special welcome to 

all our new families and pupils. We are holding Key Stage welcome meetings over the 

next few weeks. They are for new parents and carers to meet and get to know each 

other. Existing parents / carers are very welcome to join us too.  

The dates are below:  

KS1 – Friday 17th September 9.45am 

KS2 – Friday 24th September 9.45am 

KS3 – Thursday 23rd September 2.30pm 

Here to Help 

Along with this letter we have sent a photo of the pupils and staff in your son / 

daughter’s class so you know who is who. All staff are happy to help with anything you 

need. Class teams will update you in the diary each day so do write back with any 

comments or queries. 

We will share lots of information with you in our weekly letters and on our website. If 

you ever have any questions just give one of us a call:  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Tennille -  

Assistant 

Headteacher for 

Key Stage 1 and 2 

Steph -  

Headteacher 

Rian -  

Assistant 

Headteacher for 

Key Stage 3 

 

Natalie - 

Administrator with 

responsibility for 

family links 



 
Tel: 020 3434 5210                        Email: officecamberwell@spa-education.org                   Web: www.spa-education.org 

 

 

COVID 19 Update - read our current risk assessment on our website. We don’t have 

any bubbles right now but we do encourage safe distancing whenever possible.  

COVID vaccinations for young people 12 year and over: Evelina London Children’s 

Hospital has information regarding COVID-19 immunisation for young people 12 years 

and older, via the following link: https://www.evelinalondon.nhs.uk/parents-and-

visitors/covid19/vaccination-for-coronavirus.aspx  

 

Online safety - The Think You Know website for parents has been updated. You can 

find lots of useful information here: Parents homepage (thinkuknow.co.uk) Information 

and the link is also on our website. 

 

School Nursing Service  

Parentline: Parents of children 5-19 years can contact a school nurse via text for 

confidential health advice, appointments and support: 07520 631 130 

www.evelinalondon.nhs.uk/parentline  

ChatHealth: Young People aged 11-19 years can contact a school nurse via text for 

confidential advice, support or to make appointments: 07507 332 150 

www.evelinalondon.nhs.uk/chathealth 

You can find out more information about the school nursing service on our website 

here: https://spa-education.org/spa-school-camberwell/parents-c/useful-websites 

 

Enjoy the weekend. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

Steph Lea 

Headteacher 
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